
July 1, 2025 

City of Norman 
Darrel Pyle, City Manager 
P O Box 370 
201 West Gray 
Norman, OK 73070 

RE: Local Fund Contribution 

Dear Mr. Pyle: 

At the June 18, 2025 Regional Transportation Authority of Central Oklahoma Board meeting, the 
Board adopted the Fiscal Year 2026 Budget. To continue moving the goals of the RTA forward, 
we ask each member city for a proportionate local contribution. Norman’s share for FY26 is 
$129,848, which is reflected in the attached invoice. Please remit payment by August 31, 2025.   

On behalf of RTA, I would like to thank you for your continued support.  Together, the member 
cities will make regional transportation a reality in central Oklahoma. If you have any questions, 
please don't hesitate to contact me at (405) 297-2262 or jason.ferbrache@okc.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Jason Ferbrache 
Interim Executive Director 
Regional Transportation Authority of Central Oklahoma 

Enclosure 
JF/CH

mailto:jason.ferbrache@okc.gov


Bill To: City of Norman

Attn: Darrel Pyle, City Manager

201 West Gray

Invoice #: 26-1003 

Invoice Date:  7/1/25

Norman, OK 73070

Invoice For: 

Item # Description Qty Unit Price Price

1 Local Fund Contribution - FY26 1 $129,848.00 $129,848.00

Make all checks payable to RTA TOTAL  $129,848.00

Local Fund Contribution - FY26

NOTES: ACH remittance preferred. 

REMIT PAYMENT TO:

RTA - Accts Receivable

2000 S. May  |  Oklahoma City, OK  73108

embarkok@okc.gov

If you have any questions about this invoice, please contact Christina Hankins (405) 297-1854   christina.hankins@okc.gov


